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 With everything going on, I thought you’d be encouraged to have some good news. First 
of all, let me say thank you. Your prayers and your financial support continue to have an 
impact as we move forward with the good news of God’s love poured out in Jesus.  

• The UMassDartmouth Cru group all gathered together digitally three weeks ago so that one 
of the leaders could share the story of her life and how Jesus lovingly intervened and changed 
everything. 

• Our team in Providence coaches the student leaders at Manhattan College. They met weekly 
throughout the remainder of the semester, and actually added multiple new leaders to their 
planning and strategizing meetings in April. 

• One of our staff, Maddie, has talked multiple times with a young girl she met in February 
who wants to reach her friends at Johnson & Wales. 

• In the beginning of the semester at Bentley College, Andrew uncertain he was ready to 
multiply his faith, trusted God by accepting the call to discipleship with the intent to 
multiply. Then Covid-19 happened and he moved back home.  He took a step of faith by 
sharing the gospel and the first discipleship lesson with his brother and sister. 

• Cru UMaine and Cru in Southern Maine recently 
teamed up to lead a digital outreach training event. 
The goal was to help equip students with the tools 
needed to reach out digitally, and to give the 
students a chance to brainstorm different ideas for 
starting spiritual conversations virtually.  The week 
after the training, they had a live Q&A panel on 
Facebook, open to anyone who had questions about 
God, especially related to the current pandemic 
situation. This came together well, and the panelists 
did a wonderful job answering questions and sharing 
about the hope we have in the situation though Christ.  

God is always working so that people will know He alone is God and they can know Him 
through Jesus. My prayers have been that He would use us to His glory. It is a privilege to be a 
part in what He is doing.  

By the way, my 6-week Teaching Assistant/Grader role for Cru’s Institute of Biblical Studies is 
going well. We have made it through a technical glitch that had little impact, much to my relief.  
I’m grateful for people’s prayers about that. 

        Because God loves us,  

Dear Friends,


